Memo

To:  Mayor Rich Dionisio and Members of the Town Board

From: Galina Chernykh

CC:  Jacqueline Greer

Date:  12/12/2023

Re:  Request for FY24 part-time library staff hourly salary rates adjustment

Dear Mayor Dionisio and the Members of the Town Board,

L am writing to request the Town Board's approval for a salary adjustment for the part-time
employees of the Library in FY24. This request aligns with the decisions made by the Library
Board of Trustees and falls within the allocated budget for the fiscal year.

The proposed adjustments are as follows:

Mis. Yuliya Pisareva: A 5% increase from her current rate of $19.80 per hour.
Mr. Jeff Buschel: A 5% increase from his current rate of $24 per hour,

These adjustiments were approved at the Library Board of Trustees meeting on November 1st,
2023, and the total cost is accommodated within the FY24 Budget previously adopted by the

Town Board,

I believe these adjustments are essential for mainfaining a fair and competitive compensation
for our valuable library staff.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director.




